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APRIL 23, 2021 
SHP-SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SISTER’S CHAT - AGAIN: 
Sisters only, this is a reminder:  Our next Sisters Chat is Monday, April 26th,  6:00-
7:30 pm MST.  These meetings are required for delegates; however, all sisters are 
invited.  (An email was sent earlier this week with ZOOM information.) 

 

FRANCISCAN CELEBRATION:  

Dear Sisters, 

800 years ago, St. Francis wrote his Second Letter to the Faithful … and its 
importance to our Franciscan Charism is priceless. 

Because of this, The INTERNATIONAL FRANCISCAN CONFERENCE of the Brothers 
and Sisters of the Third Order Regular has taken special care to mark the 
occasion.  Please read in the attached letter how the Conference is celebrating this, 
and then enjoy the first of the Reflections!  As you know,  Sr. Deborah Lockwood is 
the IFC-TOR President (a big Thank you to you S. Deborah), and she wrote the first 
reflection.  We are grateful for her presence in our Franciscan Family! 

The Generalate will send out the Reflections as they come to us. 

Peace and all good, Your Sisters Rita, Dirce, Vera, Isabella and Pacyfika 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE SOULS: 
Sr. Armida Frontini, who died on April 21, 2021.  She was born on July 18, 1941 
and professed on February 3, 1964.  Sr. Armida was a member of Immaculate 
Heart of Mary Province in Santa Maria, RS- 
Brazil. 
 
Sr. Rogéria Kunz, who died on April 21, 2021.  She was born on January 10, 1925 
and professed on February 3, 1955.  Sr. Rogéria  was a member of Immaculate 
Heart of Mary Province in Santa Maria, RS-Brazil. 
 
 

 "AIN'T NO HOOD LIE MOTHERHOOD" 
MOTHER'S DAY CARD PROJECT 

You are invited to join Bridging Hope mission to bring HOPE to 
the women and children in Viet Nam, by ordering Mother’s (mom, 
grandma, sister, aunt, etc.) Day (May 9th) greeting cards from 
Bridging Hope. 
 
Description: 

• Sizes: Image:  4 x 6; Card:  5 x 7 folded 
• Blank Inside 
• Donation:  Suggestion --- $3.00 each. No 

shipping cost. 
 
Here is the link to view all the cards: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1e7ElmYCBxm4ovRIMQbBjmiwNJ6I_6iSK?usp=sharing 

 
Please send your total order to hope@bridging-hope.org and your donation to:   
 
Sr. Sen Nguyen, Bridging Hope Founder 
 
 
SISTERS, SAVE THE DATES: 

• April 23rd, 5:30 – 8:00 pm, Wheaton Franciscan’s Story, Part 2 
• April 26th, 6:00-7:30 pm, Sisters’ Chat via ZOOM  
• May 24th, 6:00-7:30 pm, Sisters’ Chat via ZOOM 
• MM/DD/2022, Reschedule Provincial Chapter 
• August 12th, 7:30 am, Mass for Sr. Karen McCrory, Holy Family Church 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1e7ElmYCBxm4ovRIMQbBjmiwNJ6I_6iSK?usp=sharing
mailto:hope@bridging-hope.org
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SR. SARAH MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 
• April 23 Wheaton Franciscan’s Story, Part 2 
• April 26 ZOOM: Facilitators Planning & Sisters Zoom Chat 
• May 10-11 Council Meetings 
• May 24 Sister’s Zoom Chat 
• 2022 Provincial Chapter (Postponed until 2022) 

 
 
 
 
 


